Public urged to stay alert to emails
purported to be issued by CE’'s Office

A spokesman for the Chief Executive's 0ffice today (February 27)
appealed to members of the public to stay alert to fraudulent emails
purported to be issued by the Chief Executive's Office.

The spokesman said that enquiries were received today from some members
of the public who received an email invitation to an activity purported to be
sent by the Chief Executive's Office. The emails were not sent from a
government email account and have nothing to do with the Chief Executive's
Office. The emails have been reported to the Police for follow-up action.
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